
Edgerton Fire Protection District Board Workshop 
 

Fire Stations Project 
 

Milton High School – 114 W High Street, Milton, WI 
“Event Entrance” 

 
Thursday, June 26, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

The Edgerton Fire Protection District will be holding a Board Workshop to discuss 
the Fire Stations Project 
 
 

1. Design Development Phase presentation by Architect (Wendell) 
 

2. Group Session looking at each station design and site plan 
 

3. Cost Analysis by Construction Manager (JP Cullen) 
 

4. Questions/Feedback 
 

5. Next Steps 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A majority of the Edgerton Fire Protection District Board will be in attendance for 
this Workshop.  


